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Dear Sir/Madam
REPORTING OF DARK GHOST SHARK (GSH) & PALE GHOST SHARK (OSD)

The Minister of Fisheries has recently informed commercial fishers of the fact that only dark
ghost shark is being introduced into the Quota Management System (QMS) from 1 October
1998. This means that pale ghost shark is not being introduced into the QMS at this date, and
therefore remains a non-ITQ species.

Please note that, according to the Fisheries (Reporting) Regulations 1990, the code for dark ghost
shark is GSH. Pale ghost shark should not be recorded against this code. Instead pale ghost
shark should be recorded as OSD (sharks and dogfish not otherwise specified).

The Ministry will amend regulations at a future date to provide a code specifically relating to
pale ghost shark for use on fishing returns.

Please ensure that when completing your Licensed Fish Receiver Returns (LFRRs) that the
correct species codes are recorded in respect of dark ghost shark and pale ghost shark landings.

If you have any queries with regard to the above, or require assistance in the completion of your
returns please contact the Ministry toll free on 0800 788 228.

REMEMBER...
Species Name Scientific Name Should be recorded
as...
Dark Ghost Shark Hydrolagus GSH
novaezelandiae
Pale Ghost Shark Hydrolagus sp. A . OSD
Yours faithfully
&)
Rebecta Werry

Client Information Manager





Document36
2
00/00/00 00:00 AM

